
 

 

{¢ a!w¸Ω{ twLa!w¸ {/Ihh[         

18th  

October  

2016 

St Maryõs   

Primary  

School  

Batlow  

is a school  

of the  

Archdiocese  

of Canberra 

. 

Selwyn St 

Batlow NSW 

2730 

 

ABN 
19 068 232 037 

Phone  

6949 1270 

 

Email 
office 

.stmarysbatlow

@cg.catholic. 

edu.au 

Website: 

www.stmary

sbatlow.nsw.

edu.au 

 

PRINCIPAL  

Mrs. Christine 

Baron 

 

REC 

Mrs Jannine 

Richards 
 

PARISH  

CO- 

ORDINATOR 

Sr Carmel 

Piffero rsj 

6946 2049 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The sun certainly shone on Saturday for the 

Batlow Apple Blossom Festival! Thank you to 

the many students who turned out to sing so      

magnificently as part the school choir. School 

and community spirit was certainly evident 

among our students as they sang their hearts 

out. Thank you to parents for their support  

also. We received many lovely comments from 

community members and the organisers.  

A huge welcome back is extended to the Irwin 

family, especially Brendan.  They have been 

away exploring the sites of Australia and from 

all accounts had a wonderful time away. We are 

glad that they have returned safe and sound 

and look forward to sharing some photos.  

The Footsteps Dance Program began yesterday 

and the students thoroughly enjoyed the first 

session.  

Please do not forget that Pioneers Night is  

TONIGHT and once again we ask our      

students to come along and support this  

special community event. The students have 

been practising the songs and are ready for 

the Performance tonight. It is only a little 

time out to bring a smile to the elderly.  

Enjoy the week ahead  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Christine Baron  

Principal  

PIONEERS NIGHT  
will be held TONIGHT at the RSL club. 

Please meet staff at 6.45pm outside the 

RSL club  ready for 7.00pm performance.  

Students can be picked up at  approx. 

7.15pm  

Thank you for your support of this  

wonderful annual community event!  

St James Catholic Church  

Fundraising Draw 2016 

Adelong/Batlow ï ph 69462049 

 

THREE NIGHT WEEKEND 7th, 8th & 9th 

APRIL 2017 

at BEACH HOLIDAY HOUSE ï  

GERRINGONG NSW. 

 

FOUR BEDROOMS ï  

accommodating 8 people comfortably. 
    FULLY EQUIPPED KITCHEN for self-

catering, air conditioned lounge/dining room. 

A huge ENCLOSED VERANDAH, with pool 

table/table tennis facilities and glorious views 

of the ocean.        

A ticket in this draw is by $5 donation to:-   

 St James Parish ï Adelong 

BSB: 062-786   

Account number:  0000 14810         

Or tickets available from the school. 

 ˩̐̒́  ̙̔̈́  ̔  ˩̍́  ̙̎̏  ̔̂  ̙̅̄̉̓̍́̅  ̄

̖̏̅  ̒̌̉̆̅  ̱́̎  ̄̉̔  ̓̔̒̉̆̌̅̓ˌ ˨̅̌  ̐̍  ̅̔  ̏

̍́̓̔̅  ̒̄̉̆̆̉̃̌̔̉̅̕  ̓̇̒̅́  ̔́̎  ̄̓̍́̌̌  ̱

́̎  ̖̄̇̉  ̅̍  ̅̐́̔̉̅̎̃  ̅̔̈̒̏̇̕  ̈́̌  ̌

̎̔̉̕  ̌  ˩̒̅́̃  ̈̔̈  ̅̎̔̒̏̂̌̅̕̕  ̗̙̄́ˌ 

ˡ̍̅̎ˌ 

Branch Out, Blossom and Grow at St Maryõs  

Apple Blossom Festival 
Our beautiful choir opening the 2016 Festival 



 

 

WEEK 1 
Year K/1: Thomas for showing sportsman-
ship skills during Physical Education. 
Annie  for her great sportsmanship skills 
during Physical Education. 
Year 2/3/: William for writing interesting 
and well structured stories. 
Jade for her ongoing growth in confidence 
and contributions in class. 
Year 4/5/6: Caitlin  for improvement in 
writing longer texts in Literacy. 
Peter  for working consistently in Literacy 
and Numeracy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BONZA AWARD  
Congratulations to Dylan, Demianna, Sophie and 

éé.for receiving 24 apples and achieving the Bonza 

Award.  

 

CAKE RAFFLE 
 THIS  Friday 21st October 

the Wilkinson Family is 

rostered on to cook. 

20c per ticket 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES GO 

OUT TOéé. 

Corinne who turned 12  

yesterday 17th October. We hope 

you enjoyed celebrating your special day. 

 

Please remember NOT to 

use nuts or nut products in 

any food bought to school.  

HOME COOKING  
Home Cooking  THIS 

Friday 21st October  

with the Membrey & Peel 

 families rostered on to cook.  

All items sold for 50c. 

 

RADIO PRESENTERS 

Daniel, Alivia & Jack 
will be presenting our school news 

on ôSounds of the Mountainõ FM 96.3 at 2.15pm 

next Tuesday 25th October. 



 

 

FOOTSTEPS DANCE  

PROGRAM 

All students K-6 will participate in the  

FOOTSTEPS DANCE program this term  

which commenced yesterday Monday 17th October  

and will conclude on Monday 21st November.  

This will form the basis of the students P.E lessons this 

term.  

BOOK FAIR 2016 
4S .@QX½R VHKK AD GNKCHMF @ #NNJ '@HQ 

from the 4th to the 10th of November. 

Students will have the opportunity to 

have a look at the books in their Library 

lesson and take a wish list home. 

 Parents are more than welcome to also 

come and have a look at the display. 

 

 


